
Board Summary 
October 23, 2024 

 
 

The Huntingdon Special School District Board of Education met on Wednesday, October 23, 2024 
at 5:00 p.m. The following action was taken: 

 

1. The board welcomed special guests A.J. Hall and HMS students. The HMS students shared 

their experience after recently attending a leadership conference at the Ron Clark Academy.  

2. The board approved the balance sheets and minutes from the September 18, 2024 

meeting. 

3. The board approved LEA Compliance Report. 

4. The board approved Travel Regulations. 

5. The board approved the 2022-2023 Financial Audit. 

6. The board rescheduled Joint Venture date to December 3, 2024. 

7. The board expressed congratulations to the HHS Soccer and Volleyball teams on 

successful seasons. 

8. The board expressed well wishes to HMS Cross Country team members Ella Atkins and 

Cody Partridge who are competing at state. 

9. The board was reminded of the upcoming HPS Fall Festival taking place on October 26, 

2024 from 11 a.m. – 2 p.m. 

10. The board was informed of the District-Wide Pep Rally at HHS on Friday, November 8, 2024 

at 9:15 a.m. 

11. The board was informed of the following upcoming Veterans Day programs: 

a. HPS – 1:15 p.m. 

b. HMS – 8:30 a.m. 

c. HHS – 10:20 a.m. 

12. The board approved a school support organization application from HMS. 

13. The board acknowledged the following employment: 

a. Beth Davis – HPS Food Service 

14. The board acknowledged the following resignation: 

a. Linda Wallace – HPS Food Service 

15. The board acknowledged the leave of absence of a staff member.  

 


